
NEWSLETTER

Newsletter:  Vol  2    Week 3          Date:  6 May 2021 

St Michael’s Catholic Primary School 
Sommers Road, BRUNSWICK JUNCTION  WA  6224 

Telephone (08) 9726 1317      Fax (08) 9726 1502 
Email: admin.office@stmichbruns.wa.edu.au 

Vision Statement 

St Michael’s Catholic Primary School is a welcoming community, embracing the Gospel values of faith, 

hope and love.  We provide a Catholic education that nurtures the development of all children to 

their full potential.  Through Christian witness, we offer a safe and supportive learning environment 

for the families in our school community. 

We would like to acknowledge the Aboriginal people and their ancestors 
who are the Traditional Owners of this land. May we and all Australian’s, 
Aboriginal and Non Aboriginal, continue to be committed to the ongoing 
journey of Reconciliation. 

Parish Priest: Fr Jess 
Ph: 9729 1699    
PO Box 33,  Harvey WA 6220  
Website: harveycatholicparish.org  

Sunday Mass Times 
1st, 3rd & 5th Sunday of the Month  10.30am  
2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month   8.30am 

Thank God for Mothers… 

who sacrifice their time for our happiness,      

and give us the freedom to be ourselves,  

even when we disagree. 

 

Thank God for Mothers…                                 

who make home a place called love,                   

who desire the bond of togetherness,             

even in the midst of confusion . 

 

Thank God for Mothers…                                          

who never give up on us,                                

who willingly believe in us,                                

and who faithfully stand by our side. 

 

 

 

 Thank God for Mothers…                        

who patiently try to understand us, 

and consistently overlook our faults                            

with tenderness and love. 

 

 Thank God for Mothers…                                           

who don’t expect perfection,                                       

from us or themselves,                                                     

and who lead us to the only One who is…              

perfect. 

Thank God for Mothers. 

-Rebecca Barlow Jordan 

 



 

 

Dear Parents, Staff and Students, 
 

Our 3/4 class are looking forward to their Mother’s Day assembly tomorrow. Our students have been reflecting on how 

wonderful all our mothers are and how important they are in our growth and development. Our assembly will be followed by 

morning tea. All welcome. 

 

Grade 3 and 5 classes will sit the NAPLAN test next week. 

  Tuesday -  Writing 3 and 5 

  Wednesday - Reading, Conventions of Language 3 and 5 (Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation) 

  Thursday— Numeracy 3 and 5 

 

We wish all our students well in the test and know they will always do their best. NAPLAN is only one part of our school 

assessment program. Although the assessment is important it is not the only tool we use to determine student academic 

achievement. 

 

Students who are receiving the sacraments this year are reminded that there are two Sundays to celebrate their enrolment 

mass: 

  Sunday 16th May 10:30am 

  Sunday 23rd May 8:30am 

 

God bless, 

Phillip Rossiter 
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School Assembly 

Yr 3/4 

Mother’s Day 

Morning Tea-all 

Welcome 
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Naplan Testing 
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Enrolment Mass  

10:30 am 
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Board Meeting 

6:30pm 
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Pirate Dress 

Up Day 
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School Mass Yr 

3/4 Theme: Mary 
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Cathedral Mass 

10:00am Yr 6  
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Dates to Remember 

Fri 7 May   Year 3/4 Assembly 8:45am 
Sun 9 May   Mother’s Day 
Tues 11 May   Naplan Testing 
Sun 16 May   Enrolment Mass 10:30am 
Mon 17 May   School Board Meeting 6:30pm 
Wed 19 May   Pirate Dress Up Day 
Fri 21 May   School Mass Yr 3/4 Theme-Mary  
Sun 23 May   Enrolment Mass 8:30am 
Mon 24 May   Cathedral Mass 10:00am Yr 6 
Fri 28 May   Winter Sports Carnival 
Mon 7 June   WA Day Public Holiday 
Fri 11 June   Cross Country  
Fri 18 June   School Mass Year 5/6 
Mon 21 June   School Board Meeting 6:30pm 
Fri 2 July   Last day of Term 2 
Tues 20 July   Term 3 begins 
 
Mon 9 Aug   Book Fair 
Mon 23 Aug   Student Free Day 
Tues 7 Sept   School Photos 

Term Dates 2021 

Term 1 - 1 February– 1 April 

Term 2-  20 April - 2 July 

Term 3-  20 July - 24 September 

Term 4-  12 October - 10 December  

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS 

 

K/PP   — Briah Gellweiler 

Yr 1/2— To be announced tomorrow! 

Yr 3/4— To be announced tomorrow! 

Yr 5/6— Joey Cuxson 

 

Making Jesus Real Award 

Charlie Gaff—Year 2 
 

FREE DRESS DAY!  
Dress up for Pirate Ship Day Wednesday 19th May.  

We are raising money for the Pirate Ship Foundation, “a bold and passionate community that funds vital re-

search into childhood brain cancer through a range of initiatives, adventures, events and partnerships.” 

Cost: $5 to wear free dress – (the piratey the better), you will also get a sausage sizzle and  

icy-pole for lunch as well as some fun activities during the day. 

We are running a colouring-in competition that week, a gold coin donation to enter. There will be prizes for 

the winners.  

As you all know our very own Danika is facing her own battle with brain cancer and will benefit from the re-

search we are raising money to support.  

“Childhood brain cancer kills more Australian children than any other disease. 

The identification of improved treatment options for children with brain cancer is our primary objective, ulti-

mately leading to a cure”. www.pirateshipfoundation.com.au 

 

CANTEEN 

This week’s canteen meal is Lasagne and the bakery treat is a yummy Banana Muffin. 

 

Parents if you are ordering milkshakes would you please write which flavour your child would like. 

Flavours are: chocolate, strawberry, banana, spearmint, caramel and cookies and cream. 

 

Also we have fruit smoothies which are delicious.     



 

 
                       JUNIOR HOCKEY 

 

 

ABOUT US 

GAMES ARE PLAYED IN HARVEY ON FRIDAY NIGHTS AT 

THE IVEN MANNING MEMORIAL HOCKEY FIELD 

(BEHIND THE REC CENTER). A SAUSAGE SIZZLE WILL 

BE PROVIDED FOR PLAYERS AND SPECTATORS EVERY  

FORTNIGHT 

 

REGISTRATION NIGHT 

FRIDAY 14TH MAY 

3.00-5.00PM 

HELD IN FOYER OF THE HARVEY  

RECREATION AND CULTURAL CENTRE 

 

SEASON STARTS FRIDAY 21ST MAY 

MINKY (KINDY-YR2) 4:30-5:30PM 

JUNIORS (YR3-YR11) 6:00PM 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT US BY EMAIL 
harveyhockeyclub@gmail.com 

POSITION VACANT 

Gardener/Groundsperson 
 

St Michael’s would like to thank Gemma 
Longford for filling in as our Gardener/
Groundsperson over the last few months. In 
that short time Gemma has made a real   
difference to our school grounds. Thank you  
Gemma. 
 
We are now searching for someone who 
may wish to take on the role. The conditions 
and duty statement can be discussed by 
contacting the school If any parents know of 
anyone in our community who may be       
interested please let them know. 


